Lori Landowski

6763 135th Ave. NE

Foley, MN 56329

December 11, 2024

Mrs. Perry and School Board Members,

As of December 4, 2024 |, Lori Landowski, am no longer working my Child Nutrition Assistant
Director position and wish to resign my position. | have accepted a new position within the
District on December 2, 2024.

Sincerely,

Lori Landoowski



